
Project Description:
•	 Street pavement rehabilitation;
•	 Selective reconstruction of concrete curb and gutters, cross gutters, driveway and  

alley aprons, and sidewalks;
•	 Construction of new curb ramps meeting ADA requirements and reconstruction  

of existing ADA ramps;
•	 Planting of new trees and pruning of tree roots;
•	 Installation of New Bicycle Facilities;
•	 Installation of creative crosswalks, new striping, and other pavement markings;
•	 Modification of existing traffic signals and Installation of Fiber Optic Infrastructure;
•	 Reflective pavement installation on Paloma Avenue;
•	 Installation of bio-retention facilities to capture storm water runoff.
Construction Schedule
•	 Construction is tentatively scheduled from October 2022 – March 2023,  

barring any unforeseen conditions.

For more information on this project, visit https://bit.ly/3tju2ny. If you have any questions 
regarding the project, please contact Rustom Tavitian at (818) 937-8326 or send an email 
to RTavitian@GlendaleCA.Gov. If you require American Sign Language interpretation, 
call (818) 548-3945 72 hours prior to the meeting.
 
Yazdan T. Emrani, P.E., Director of Public Works

UPCOMING VIRTUAL 
COMMUNITY MEETING

 La Crescenta Avenue Rehabilitation Project

Thursday, February 17, 2022

6:00 P.M.

Online presentation and community input 
discussion on YouTube:

https://youtu.be/0XQBWJtWthI

Public comment: (818) 937-8100

Join us to discuss the details of this 
exciting project! Learn about the various 

bicycle facility installations the city is 
considering and make your voice be heard!


